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Happy new year to you all we hope that you have had a lovely Christmas.
We would like to welcome Emma and Laura who will be joining the Pre-school team. Emma has had lots of experience in child care and will be working Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday mornings. Laura will be bank staff so will be on hand if needed.
Aaliah will be joining us on a Monday and Tuesday with the occasional block week from Salisbury college. She is completing a childcare qualification. 
We would also like to welcome Ivy and Otis who started Pre-school this term.
Don’t forget that if your child turns 4 years old before the 31st August 2025 then you have until 15th January to register them for school. You can do this by going to Wiltshire.gov.uk.
You will be e mailed around 15thApril regarding your school place.
As the weather has taken a turn for the worse it would be really good if you have several changes of clothes in a bag on your child’s peg. The heating has not been working and although it is being fixed having different layers and spare clothing to put on would be great.

Chinese New Year [image: A cartoon snake with a tongue sticking out

Description automatically generated]
The week commencing 27th January we will be celebrating the Chinese New Year.
It is the year of the snake.
We will try some Chinese food and perhaps eat it with chop sticks !

Wednesday Session
We will be open on Wednesdays from 8th January and the options are from 9am-3pm or 9am-1pm.
So far we have 7 children booked in for this session but we are hoping that it becomes as popular as Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Dates for diary
Week commencing 27th Jan – Chinese new year
Friday 14th February – Last day of term
Monday 24th February – Return to Pre-school
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